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Welcome back everyone! I cannot 

believe Term 6 is here already. This 

term our learning will be centred 

around the topic of Under the Sea. 

This week we have been art 

focussed. Creating a whole class 

under the sea display. We used oil 

pastel resist and salt to create the 

sea background and pipets and 

paints to create the colourful fish.   

 

This week in phonics we have been introduced to 

three new sounds. We now know the sound ‘ai’ can 

be made using ‘ay’.  We also learnt that ‘ow’ can be 

made using ‘ou’ and ‘igh’ can be made using ‘ie’.  

In Maths this week we have been naming and 

describing 2D shapes as well as singing shape songs.  

Reminder swimming day will be Tuesday. 

PE kits can be worn for Tuesday and 

Friday. A note was put on Seesaw before 

half term but please feel free to ask any 

questions you may still have. We work a 

lot on water confidence, safety and 

enjoyment. Watching their confidence 

and enjoyment in the water grow is one 

of my favourite things about teaching in 

Wrens, we are so lucky to have a pool at 

Barham! 


